
will be published in the June 4, 2019 issue 
of Overton County News. Notifi cation will 

also appear on the May bills due to be 
mailed out at the end of this month.

 
A complete copy of the CCR will be available 

at the N.O.U.D. offi  ce at 110 Hoover Cemetery 
Road, Allons, Tennessee after June 4, 2019.

The CCR will not be mailed 

to customers of the district.

For further information you may contact 
Field Manager Kenny Hall at 931-823-3381.

To All North Overton 
Utility District Customers

NOTICE

5/21/2tc

The 

CONSUMER CONFIDENCE 

REPORT FOR 2018


